
From: viola adams [mailto:viola.adams@isd709.org]  
Sent: Sunday, August 09, 2015 7:40 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: Kenwood Neighborhood 
 
I live on Lyons St and have since 1971.  I'm very concerned with proposed construction, 
congestion, parking and safety. The top of Lyons St is blind to oncoming traffic, a whole new 
parking lot would be needed as street parking has been planned and used for individual family 
dwellings not "apartments" which would be a better name for this structure.  
     Said owner did not provide enough parking for recent construction 2 blocks away from this 
and there are still residual problems with snow removal, and illegal parking causing safety 
concerns especially in winter.   
     Please do not approve this measure on Monday at your meeting. I will be there and many 
other concerned citizens and neighbors. There is no blame given to renters as proper measures 
for their safety and ours must be considered! 
     Thank you,  
       Vi Adams  
        115 Lyons St 
 


